
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

August 13, 2008 

 

 

 

Mayor Gary Becker 

 & the Common Council 

730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

I would like to meet with the Committee of the Whole on September 16, 2008 to discuss 

the 2009 proposed Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services user fees. 

 

I will be at the meeting to answer any questions.  

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Donnie Snow 

Director 


